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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance team is making good progress with the 
kerb and channel work that started in early 
January this year. 
From Wednesday 13 March we will be installing the 
new kerbs on the east side of Cranford Street. We 
start at the McFaddens Road intersection and move 
south. 

Following the McFaddens intersection work we will 
construct the section between Knowles Street and 
Innes Road. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
From Wednesday 13 March for around two weeks 
there will be no entry into McFaddens Road 
northbound (Cranford Oak Motel side). 
A diversion via Weston Road will be in place. Traffic 
will be able to exit left out of McFaddens Road. 

The bus stop near the McFaddens Road corner will 
be temporarily closed, an interim bus stop will be 
available in front of 300 Cranford Street. 
During this work there will be a footpath diversion in 
place and there will be no on-street parking available 
near the work sites. Vehicle access to the businesses 
and residential properties will be maintained. 
To ensure work can continue as programmed please 
avoid parking in areas where no-parking cones have 
been placed. 
When we are working in front of Kidds Bakery we 
will have late afternoon dig outs and early morning 
concrete pours. This is so we don’t interrupt 
driveway access to these businesses during opening 
hours.
From mid-March we are starting night work to 
install new storm water pipes across Cranford Street 
near McFaddens Road and across the Innes Road 
intersection. More information on this overleaf. 
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Christchurch Northern Corridor

KERB AND CHANNEL WORK - NO ENTRY MCFADDENS ROAD NORTHBOUND



WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW
›› Our regular working hours are Monday to Saturday 

between 7am and 7pm.
›› There will be noise and vibrations associated with 

the work we have to do. We will do what we can to 
lessen this. 

›› Keep yourself, your children and pets at a safe 
distance from the work site. Please stay behind the 
construction fences at all times. 

›› All work sites are subject to weather and other 
unforeseen conditions.

NIGHT WORKS - PIPE INSTALLATION
From mid-March we have to work four nights to 
install storm water pipes across Cranford Street 
first near McFaddens Road. In mid-April we will 
work nights to install two pipes across the Innes 
Road intersection. 
During this work the traffic at night will shift a 
lane and the shoulder and footpath will be closed. 
Diversions will be in place for pedestrians. 
We will be using concrete cutters (early evening 
use), excavators and compactors to dig a trench, 
place the pipe, then fill in and reseal the trench.
There will be some noise from the machinery and 
the crew working overnight. The crew need lights 
to see what they are working on, so you may notice 
extra light coming from the road. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200, email at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our project office at 145 
Winters Road, accessed from QEII Drive left in and out only or walk/cycle using Winters Road subway. 

A roundabout will connect the motorway with Cranford Street. Watch our animated video 
series on our website to find out more information on this roundabout: www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

During the work there is no 
on-street parking available near 
the site locations.

McFaddens Road northbound 
will have a no entry. 


